
 

 
 
 

To: All Parents / Carers of Year 11 Pupils 
 
Our Ref: 87722108 
 
9 May 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
Re: Year 11 Maths Revision Sessions  
 
We are offering all Year 11 students two additional maths revision sessions before the GCSE exams. 
 
Wednesday 15 May 
The first maths exam is on Thursday 16 May, and we are offering a revision session the evening before to 
get some final support, with a focus on non-calculator topics. This session will be from 3:30pm – 4:30pm. 
 
Saturday 8 June 
We have chosen this date as this is two days before the final maths exam and this gives us a great 
opportunity to revise some key topics at a crucial time. As the students will have completed the first two 
papers, we will have analysed these papers and be able to target revision based on topics that haven’t 
already been assessed. 
 
Students will need to arrive at school at 9.00 for a 9.10 start. The sessions will run until 12.30 with a 20-
minute break built into the morning. Students will need to bring their books, calculator, and usual maths 
equipment. 
 
Please can you confirm the attendance of your child at these sessions by clicking on the link below: 
https://forms.office.com/e/KgiJqADHn9  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 

Miss H Reed 
Director of Mathematics  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/KgiJqADHn9

